
 

 
  

  

  

 

Important information about how to buy Toot Hill School uniform 
 
As you prepare for your child to join Year 7 at Toot Hill School, we would like to draw your 
attention to our uniform purchasing process. 
 
Toot Hill School uniform is only available to order directly from our suppliers, “Academy 
School Uniforms”.  They offer a variety of options for parents to obtain uniform, including a 
number of ‘pop up shop’ opportunities here in school, throughout the school year. It is 
envisaged that you will be able to take goods home from these, at the time of purchase. 
 
For your convenience, we do have some ‘pop up shop’ dates already available.  These give 
you the opportunity to bring in your child, to be measured, so as to ensure that you receive 
a suitable size and style of garment, for their first Toot Hill Uniform.   
 
It is advisable that you make arrangements to visit on one of the following dates, to ensure 
that all required garments are available for the start of the new academic year: 
 

 Wednesday 10 July 2019 – 3.00 pm to 5.30 pm 

 Thursday 11 July 2019 – 3.00 pm to 5.30 pm 

 Thursday 15 August 2019 – 10.00 am to 2.00 pm 

 Friday 16 August 2019 – 10.00 am to 2.00 pm 
                       
Following these dates, all future uniform requirements will be available directly from 
Academy School Uniforms.  They offer an extensive and well established on-line purchasing 
facility http://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/shop/Toothill-School.html with options to have 
garments delivered directly to home or alternatively into school for pupils to collect. You are 
advised to see their website for further details. 
 
It is hoped that this information is useful. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Paley 
Head of School 
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